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Opinion: CT's New Data Privacy Law – Need To Get Ready 
Now
Day Pitney Cybersecurity and Data Protection Partner William Roberts authored an op-ed for the Connecticut Post titled, 
"CT's New Data Privacy Law – Need To Get Ready Now." The article discusses the new Connecticut Data Privacy Act and 
how Connecticut-resident consumers and many businesses located in Connecticut, as well as businesses in other states that 
sell goods or services in the state will need to be prepared when the law goes into effect on July 1, 2023.

Read the full op-ed here. The article was syndicated by Hearst Newspapers in Connecticut.
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